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Next Run Coordination Meeting open 
to schools

June 5° (Wednesday ), 2019
14:30
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o Please candidate yourself for a presentation by May 29°, 
2019

o If there won’t be candidates, speakers will be selected among
the schools that didn’t give presentations up to now

o Selected speakers will be informed with a one week notice
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Reference email

Any communication relative to contributions to the meeting has to be sent to:

silvia.pisano@centrofermi.it

and not only to SegreteriaEEE@centrofermi.it

Please do not use anymore the account silvia.pisano@lnf.infn.it.
Messages sent to that address will be ignored.

mailto:silvia.pisano@centrofermi.it
mailto:silvia.pisano@lnf.infn.it
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Follow us on socials!

Follow us on the institutional
Twitter account of

Centro Fermi:

@centrofermi

By listening to our tweets…
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Facebook

…and why not to like our Facebook page?

https://www.facebook.com/centrofermi.it/

https://www.facebook.com/centrofermi.it/


S. Pisano - Run Coordination Meeting, May 8, 2019 6

Take a look to our pictures!

…following us on Instagram:

https://www.instagram.com/centrofermi/

where you will get pictures as beautiful as
this!

https://www.instagram.com/centrofermi/
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Relevant events

In May 2019, POLA-01, POLA-02, 
POLA-03 detectors will be moved to 
and then installed in the scientific
base in Ny Alesund, managed by the 
RIS – Research in Svalbard.

Updates on the different steps will be 
given on our social networks.

A live event is being planned for the 
official starting of the project on May
30°, 2019.

Updates on the details will be 
circulated through our social 
networks during next weeks.


